Minutes
Joint Municipal Action Committee 
JMAC 2025 Visioning Workshop

Friday, March 12, 2021
8:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.
Remote meeting via Zoom 

CALL TO ORDER

                              Chair Elizabeth Bonbright called the meeting to order at 8:03 a.m.
ATTENDEES
JMAC MEMBERS & CHIEF EXECUTIVES: 
Elizabeth Bonbright, Chair, Tacoma Public Schools


Kristina Walker, Vice Chair, City of Tacoma

Jessie Baines, Metropolitan Parks District

Keith Blocker, City of Tacoma 
Marty Campbell, Pierce County 
Sue Dreier, Pierce Transit

Josh Garcia, Tacoma Public Schools

Deanna Keller, Port of Tacoma


Ryan Mello, Pierce County 

Andrea Smith, Metro Parks Tacoma 
Korey Strozier, Tacoma Public Schools

Shon Sylvia, Metro Parks Tacoma 
RAINFOREST STRATEGIES CONSULTANTS:


Joseph Sterling 

Christopher Fuller

GUESTS:

Nick Bayard, City of Tacoma 
Jacques Colon, City of Tacoma


Jeff Robinson, City of Tacoma


Chrisy Vindivich, City of Tacoma


Bucoda Warren, City of Tacoma

Rosa McLeod, City of Tacoma


Tracy Jones, Tacoma Public Schools


Evette Mason, Port of Tacoma


Alex Mather, Pierce Transit


Peter Mayer, Metro Parks Tacoma 

Tim Reid, Metro Parks Tacoma


Sally Perkins, Practical Solutions

Johnna White, Tacoma-Pierce County Health Department

Mark Williams, Pierce County Council

WELCOME
Chair Elizabeth Bonbright welcomed everyone to the meeting and gave a brief overview of the process for the Visioning Workshop, which is the first of four projects the committee is undertaking to make JMAC more effective.  She noted that the following questions will be addressed:
· Why is rebooting JMAC important, and why now?

· How is this effort different than other organizational formations?
· Why engage electives and organizational staff in defining JMAC 2.0?

· What are we not going to talk about today?

Consultants Joseph Sterling and Christopher Fuller, from Rainforest Strategies, were introduced.
RAINFOREST STRATEGIES WORKSHOP 
Joe Sterling introduced himself and Christopher Fuller and their roles in facilitating this process. It was reiterated that today’s visioning workshop is not about preparing a final mission statement but is about a “good enough for now recalibration” and capturing the overall vision for JMAC in the future, rather than diving into specific topics/projects. By the end of the four completed projects, we’ll understand what JMAC “needs to be” compared to what we think it might “want to be.”
This meeting focused on looking at and understanding the results garnered from the Visioning Elements survey that was completed. 

Looking back from 2025, JMAC’s reason for existing:

· “It’s mission elements are…”

· “Vision of its top achievements are…”

· “It’s Structure/Sweet Spot is…”
NEXT STEPS 
A “Graphic Capture” document of today’s meeting will be shared, along with a revised version of the “JMAC 2.0 – Mission, Vision, Structure & Strategic Themes” document, which will incorporate the feedback from this meeting. (Attached)
NEXT MEETING
The next meeting will be held on Friday, April 9, 2021 from 8:00–9:30am via remote call-in on ZOOM.  The length of future meetings in support of this process are being extended to 90-minutes.
ADJOURNMENT
The meeting was adjourned at 10:00am.
*The minutes from this meeting were taken by Tacoma Public Schools.[image: image1.png]
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